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Nickalus  Holmes

From: Hong Wang
Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2018 2:26 PM
To: 'rhonda.davis@clewiston-fl.gov'
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing  (E-filing ID = 14445)

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been accepted as an 
e-filing, because it should have been filed with the Office of Industry Development And Market Analysis.  We 
have forwarded the document to that office. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us  




